
 

 
Procedures/Guidelines for Visitors of Dr. Jon JP Warner 

 
1. Visitors will NOT be allowed to use personal devices, such as cameras or cell phones, to 

photograph or videotape in live operating rooms. 
a. If a visitor would like documentation or pictures for educational purposes, Dr. 

Warner’s Research Assistants will take the pictures and then send them to the 
visitor removing any patient identifying information. 
 

2. All visitors must be in appropriate attire and wear protective personal equipment as 
appropriate. 
 

3. A member of the surgical team will escort visitors into the operating room at the 
appropriate time. If at any time it is felt by nursing, anesthesia, or Dr. Warner that the 
presence of visitors is interfering with patient care or the ability of the perioperative 
team to perform their responsibilities, the visitors will be asked to leave the OR. 
 

4. Visiting clinicians will not be permitted to participate in direct care activities. 
 

5. The use of personal cell phones will NOT be allowed in the operating room. 
 

6. Visitors should use Cal Stat before entering and when exiting the OR. 
 

7. To protect the health of our patients, visitors with fever, flu-like symptoms, or other 
symptoms of infection will not be allowed to enter the OR. 
 

8. Visitors are encouraged to speak in a quiet tone and place cell phones on silent when in 
the OR. 
 

9. Food is NOT permitted in the OR. 
 
 
 
 
 

Please let us know if you have any additional questions. 
 


